

FNSC Photo and Social Media Release

Effective April 2024

PHOTO and SOCIAL MEDIA RELEASE

As the parent or guardian of the athlete(s) registering, I grant permission to the Foothills Nordic Ski Club (FNSC) to photograph and/or record their image and/or voice on still or motion picture film and/or audio tape, and to use this material to promote the FNSC through newsletters, websites, social media, television, film, radio, print and/or display form. I waive any claim to remuneration for the use of audio/visual materials used for these purposes. I understand that I may withdraw such consent at any time by contacting FNSC.